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VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS.



        VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS POST 5350
                                                 101 Old Riverhead Road, Westhampton Beach NY 11978
                                                                                     631- 653-9898 

                                                                                    www.vfw5350.org
  Dear Neighbor,

For the past seventy three years, VFW Post 5350 has been a significant part of the local community.  Our support for local veterans was and is the principal reason for our founding but we don’t limit our activities just to veteran causes.  We support the local community in many ways, particularly in the area of children and youth. Our Patriot’s Pen and Voice of Democracy contests are yearly events where local students can demonstrate their knowledge of our Country’s history and Constitution.  We visit local schools and speak to the students about our experiences in the military and as civilians and answer their questions about our lives and the importance of fulfilling the duties of citizenship.  Beyond those things, we participate in many local civic affairs such as parades and memorial events. We also make our home post available for community gatherings such as town hall meetings.

Now for the purpose of this letter.  We need your help!  Maintaining the post and participating in these community events costs money.  We have a few fund raisers during the year but we are by no means “Rolling in Money”.  We maintain a website  (www.vfw5350.org)  to provide needed information to the general public as well as our members.  We are offering you an opportunity to show your support for our organization by becoming a sponsor of our website.  For a small donation of $100.00 per year we will place your business logo and any associated artwork on our site and we will link to your site so that viewers can locate you and support our local businesses.

If you are interested in supporting our post , please contact us at (631) 653-9898.

Thank you for your Interest,

William Hughes

Post Commander.

William M. Hughes Jr.

Commander “All American” Post 5350
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